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Dear brothers and sisters: 

We are thankful to the First Presbyterian family and the Mission Committee for the ongoing prayers and financial support. We appreciate your care and generous gifts. 

I am wholeheartedly thankful to all of you for supporting my doctoral study in which I explored and documented the educational experiences of the Pakistani Christian refugees in Bangkok, Thailand. Next month I will be traveling to Auckland, New Zealand, to submit my dissertation at the University of Auckland. This year after the completion of my doctoral study, my goal is to begin designing projects for Christian refugee organizations. 

Despite the ministry challenges and our financial constraints, it is incredible how God has been using us to win refugees’ souls and giving hope to them when they are confined in the lowest point with a scarcity of resources and protection.  

The purpose of this letter is to request if you could consider supporting us for the shortcoming of our family expenses for the next six months. We, Jennifer and I, initially thought that at the beginning of this year, we would acquire employment so we can earn additional income. Unfortunately, we were unable to secure a position to cover some of the major household expenses. However, we have applied for a couple of positions, which will start in August 2020. We are praying and hoping that soon we will be able to sustain ourselves.  

Could you please consider supporting us 850 * 6 = 5000 USD, which will be a huge blessing for us because, at this time, we are struggling to cover our monthly household expenses. 

Yours in Christ, 
Sheraz and Jennifer



